
 
Parent Questionnaire 

Dear Parents/Carers  

In our Newsletter last week, I wrote to inform you that a Parent Questionnaire will be made live on 

the homepage of our website www.ashgroveprimary.com  To access the questionnaire, simply click on 

the highlighted red writing and a new page will open in your browser. 

The purpose of the questionnaire is to consult with you about our educational and pastoral provision.  

We value your opinions and hope this will give us a useful insight to help us identify potential areas 

for improvement and to highlight our most effective practice.  We are also conducting a similar 

questionnaire with our pupils in school. 

The Questionnaire will be live for two weeks to FRIDAY 2nd FEBRUARY.  As an incentive to complete 

this online, the year group with the highest percentage of returns will receive a night off written 

homework.  

Website: www.ashgroveprimary.com  

Password: APS12346parent    (please note the password is case sensitive) 

Kind regards 
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